
 

Ascension of the Lord                                                            May 21, 2023  

Please pray for all who have died these past weeks 
especially Rob Halloran. We pray that they will 
rest in the Lord’s peace.                                                                                
Those who are sick in the hospital or recovering...                  
LuAnn Trigo, Sr. Helena Burns, Jane Shabo,                       
Jackie Gablaski, Freya Holmes, Jane Kwiatkowski, 
Timothy Lacroix, Mike Luszey, Ann Austin,                 
Sandy Masiello, Whitney Sticca, Laura Wyne,  
Suzanne Brown, Dave Hardies, Chelsea Sweet, 
Jeannette Gebo, James Gebo, Theresa Miller,        
Marcia Sites, Ann Smith, Ann Loftus, Kin Malpass,                                           
Lorraine Shepard, Cindy Marshall, Cheryl Benoit, 
Raphelle Masterson 

Weekly Collection 
May 13 & 14             $        5,826.00           
Income YTD            $    212,185.00  
Budget YTD             $   204,906.00  
Over/(Under)          $        7,279.00 
         Thank you for your continued generosity.             

First Saturday June 3, 2023                              
Mass & Adoration                                                                                                                                        

8 am Mass followed by Exposition, 
Confessions, and Adoration with 
Benediction at 12 noon.    

          Parish and Faith Formation Offices                                       
Office hours: 9am–4pm  Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday      

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, 
May 29th in observance of Memorial Day. 

Parish Secretary: Michele Bouvier                                                         
508-885-3111 Ext.103, mbouvier@mqrparish.org  

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Website www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director of  
Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105 

Congratulations and God Bless all 
our children making their First Holy 
Communion this weekend.  

 

We need Volleyball players! 
Youth in Grades 7-12 can join 
our parish team.   

 

Save the Date:   June 26th—June 30th                                         
                       Totus Tuus Bible Camp! 

We need High School volunteers to help with  
Totus Tuus Bible Camp!  Contact Mrs. Sullivan. 
Applications for Totus Tuus can be found at the 
doors of the church, the parish office and on our 
parish website, www.maryqueenoftherosary.org  

Candle Intentions  

Sacred Heart Candles are burning– “For our 
Children who will receive the Lord Jesus for the first 
time in Holy Communion this weekend, may they 
love Him with all their hearts and forever live 
faithfully.” 
 
Mary’s Candles are burning– “In Loving Memory 
of Marianna, Andy and Jerry Fortin” by The Family. 

       Please pray for these special intentions.     

Parish Indoor Yard Sale                  
Saturday, June 17th  

We are now accepting donations for 
our Indoor Yard Sale!  We will accept 
gently used treasures such as housewares, small 
furniture, home décor, seasonal décor, kid’s toys & 
games, books etc. NO televisions, electronics, 
computers, encyclopedias, large appliances, 
clothing or broken items please.    

Please bring your donations inside the parish 
hall and leave on or near the tables marked for 
yard sale.  The last day we will accept donations  
for the yard sale is Wednesday, June 7th.                                                  

We need homemade Cookies and 

Brownies for the Lunch Café .           

If you can help with this, please call 

the office and let us know.                                                                      “I am praying for them…” JOHN 17:9  

Vendors/Crafters –Interested in 

outdoor table space at the parish 

yard sale? Please fill out a vendor 

application found at the church 

doors, parish office or on the parish website 

www.maryqueenoftherosary.org.  Please return 

applications to the parish office by June 12, 2023. 
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Mass Intentions  
Saturday, May 20 
4:30 pm   Mary Sadusky (3rd Anniv.)  
                 by her Husband & Family 
Sunday, May 21    
 8:00 am   John Belton by His Mother, Claire 
10:15 am  Kaitlyn Langlois (18th Anniv.) 
                  by Mom, Dad, Michael, Jackie, Matthew & Madison 
10:15 am  First Holy Communion 

Monday, May 22 
8:00 am    Raymond Lafaille by Paul & Linda 

Tuesday, May 23 
 8:00 am   Sr. Noella Michaud (26th Anniv.) 
                  by Suzanne Hanson 

Wednesday, May 24 
8:00 am    For the People of the Parish 

Thursday, May 25 
8:00 am    George Ethier (37th Anniv.)  
                  by His Daughter Theresa 

Friday, May 26 
8:30 am    Mass at St John The Baptist, East Brookfield 

Saturday, May 27 
4:30 pm    Kevin Hoey by The Family 

Sunday, May 28 
8:00 am    Daniel Lyons (14th Anniv.) by His Family 
10:15 am  Rita Lamoureux by Her Son Paul 

Pantry Needs: Canned Grean Beans 
& Canned Peas Please !  

The Food Pantry is open on Thursday 
each week and is serving clients living 

in Spencer & East Brookfield from 10am –12pm. Please 
remain in your vehicle as clients are served outside. To 
contact the food pantry please call 508-885-3111 X110 
or by email at foodpantry@mqrparish.org   

Thank you to those who made a 
gift and a special thank you for 
those who gave for the first time. 
Your gift will help us in reaching 
our parish goal. Mary, Queen of 
the Rosary is 82% toward our 

goal with $35,157 in gifts and pledges. We still need 
$7,843 to make our parish goal of $43,000.                                                 
Please consider making a pledge or gift to this year's 
Appeal. Visit partners-charity.net and you can make your 
donation securely online and note your parish so that it is 
counted towards our target. You can even make your gift 
from a Smartphone by texting DONATE to 84576.                     
Thank you, we couldn't do it without you!   

Parish Scholarships                                              
Applications are available at the 

doors of the church for graduating 

seniors who are continuing their 

education after high school. There 

are two different scholarships 

offered by the parish, The Frank and Kathryn Bartimo 

Memorial Scholarship and the Patricia Corson 

Memorial Scholarship. Each scholarship will have two 

recipients. All scholarship applications must be 

returned to the parish office by Monday, May 22, 2023.  

Memorial Day              

Outdoor Mass     

Monday, May 29th @ 10:30am at the outdoor 

Cemetery Chapel.  If the weather is inclement, 

Mass will be held in our church. Following the 

Mass, please join the Knights of Columbus, 

Spencer Counsel 118, in our parish hall for 

Coffee & Donuts. NO 8:00 am Mass this day.  

Seniors graduating from David 

Prouty HS & Seniors living in 

Spencer/East Brookfield 

attending other schools are 

invited to attend a Baccalaureate Service with 

their families on Tuesday , May 30th at 7 pm.                                    

This special event is organized by the Spencer 

Churches and will be held at Mary, Queen of the 

Rosary Parish this year. Graduates are asked to 

wear their cap & gown to this service and meet in 

the church hall by 6:45pm.                                                       
       Ecumenical Scholarship                                                                                            

It has been a custom for the Spencer Ecumenical 
Association to offer small scholarships of $100.00 as 
part of the Baccalaureate Service. To obtain one of 
these scholarships, submit a short essay entitled                                   
“What My Faith Means to Me.” Some students may 
be asked to read their essay as part of the service. 
Students must be present at the Baccalaureate 

Service to receive this scholarship. The deadline for 
submitting the essay is May 28, 2023 and can be 
dropped of at MQR Parish Office at 46 Maple St. or 
emailed to Fr. Bill at wschipper@mqrparish.org.   

The Word Among Us for June 2023 is available 

at the doors of the church this weekend.  

Join us on Wednesday evening each 

week in the parish hall from 7-8:15pm 

for a Bible Study on the Gospel of 

Matthew led by Judi Brennan.                 

All are welcome! 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwNjUEKwyAQAF8TbxXXNbE5eAil_YcxayNNY1gF6e8rzGFgDrM5C6itEclppUEhTDDiDCBBKlzU_ByNBW2MftwHo-KRw-fMlWTIX7E7JGUxmjFMalotkvbBk7XzSlFBvHtxuL3Wqwy4DPrVaa3Jy3M9icst7J5T_cmTak-CHW90pHJQP7XMgUol3lLuQjLz-w8ajTTz

